Notice To Bidders

The Northeast Arkansas Chief
Elected Officials (NEACEOS) are
hereby soliciting Request for
Proposals for One Stop Operator
in the Northeast Arkansas area
beginning July 1, 2017.

Acceptable proposals must
come from qualified providers.

Interested parties must submit
a written request for a copy of the
Request for Proposal (RFP)
package. The written request
may be submitted by mail, e-malil,
or delivered to the following:

City of Paragould

Attention: Mayor Mike Gaskill

301 W. Court St.

Paragould, AR 72450

E-mail:
mayor@paragouldcity.org

The Request for Proposal may
be sent to the proposer by mail,
e-mail, or in-person at the above
address. The NEACEOs reserve
the right to reject any and all
proposals. All proposals consid-
ered for funding must be re-
ceived at the above address by
12:00 p.m. (noon) on Thursday,
May 25, 2017. One (1) original
and fifteen (15) copies must be
submitted. Specific require-
ments are outlined-in the RFP
package. Funding is limited and
is WIOA Title | funds. Funds uti-
lized for the purpose of respond-
ing to this RFP is the sole respon-
sibility of the proposer and shall
not be included in final or actual
funding amounts.
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